0 J\/,F 7
Florida Gold Coast Chapt@m No. 60 {’Ifaﬂ >

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF WATCH AND CLOCK COLLECTORS, INC.

MEETING NOTICE

Greetings to all. Our April Chapter 60 meeting will be
this Sunday the 20th. at the Miramar Civic Center. Doors
will open at 9:30, the meeting will begin at 11:00. Your

participation in the voting is essential to our group.

The Board of Directors has approved two solutions to be
presented to the membership for a vote on the Dues and
Expenses for 1998. We hope that all members will attend the
April meeting to vote on these two alternatives.

The alternatives are based on the items brought out at
our last meeting and will resolve the problems discussed.
Your attendance will assure your involvement in these very
important decisions. The alternatives will be handed out
in writing at the meeting. If you have any questions,
please call our President Joe Cohen at 954-561-2234 or
Jack Seeley at 954-963-7456.

See you there.
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